The Ladies Opening tournament took place on Saturday May 14th with 58 ladies out for brunch.
The spring meeting took place during our brunch. The weather was quite warm and sunny.
Today we played a step aside scramble. All teams were awarded a token prize. In first place
was the team of Sylvia Giles, Kelly Bennett and Shelly Moreau. Second was the team of Trish
Wilson, Therese Boisclair and Janet Edwards and third was Nedda Munro, Judy Spencer,
Marion Linka and Sue Kolar. The most improved player last year was Lillian Wagner. The 50/50
draw of $103 was won by Danielle Dube-Loach.

Unfortunately, we also said goodbye to our dear friend Brenda Hart. God bless her soul.



